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CIRCULAR 
Circular - ATAL Faculty Development Programme 2023-24 

 

To all Teaching Staff Members, 

We are pleased to inform you that the All-India Council for Technical Education (AICTE) has invited 

applications from AICTE approved institutions to conduct ATAL Faculty Development Programmes (FDPs) 

for the academic year 2023-24. We encourage all our faculty members and the PG students to register 

and actively participate in this program to enhance their skills and knowledge. 

The ATAL Faculty Development Programme 2023-24 offers two categories of FDPs, namely Technical and 

Non-Technical, which will be conducted offline. These programs are designed for PG students, research 

scholars, and faculty members. The thrust areas of the FDPs cover a wide range of subjects, including: 

1. Emerging and core areas of Engineering & Technology 
2. Management 
3. Semiconductor Design and Development 
4. Arts & Crafts, Design and Media 
5. Life Skill Management 
6. National Education Policy 2020 
7. PM Gati Shakti 
8. Indian Knowledge Systems 
9. Universal Human Values 

The application portal for the ATAL Faculty Development Programme will be open from 30th July 2023.             
We encourage all eligible faculty members and technical staff to apply for the program by visiting the 
official AICTE website at https://www.aicte-india.org/atal. The last date for submission of applications is 
10th August 2023.  
Participation in the ATAL Faculty Development Programme will provide you with valuable insights, 
training, and networking opportunities with experts in various domains. It will help you stay updated with 
the latest advancements and contribute to your professional growth as educators and technical experts. 
We urge all interested faculty members and technical staff to make the most of this opportunity and 
apply for the ATAL Faculty Development Programme 2023-24. Let us collectively take advantage of this 
platform to further enrich our knowledge and skills, benefiting both our institution and our students. 
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